
Spaces in the red area at 
10700 SE McLoughlin Blvd
will be reserved for vehicles 
with ADA plates/placards.

These are the closest spaces
to the event in a city-controlled,
paved lot. 

People utilizing this lot are advised
to use the crosswalk at SE 
Monroe St, one block south of 
SE Jackson St. 
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